
City and Borough of Sitka Finance Department

Memo
Thru: Mark Gorman, Municipal Administrator

To: City and Borough of Sitka Assembly

From: Jay Sweeney, Chief Finance and Administrative Officer 7  1

Date: July 1,2016

Re: Changes to Sitka General Code Regarding Permanent Fund Asset Mix

Mayor McConnell and Assembly Members,

The Investment Committee has discussed appropriate mix of assets within the Permanent Fund, and, what

the governing language in the Sitka General Code regarding this mix. Currently, the maximum amount of

equity assets within the Permanent Fund should not exceed 65% of the market value of the Fund. The
Municipality's Permanent Fund Manager, Alaska Permanent Capital Management (APCM) recommends
that a target benchmark be established, and, that language be added to allow for allow for equity assets to

fall within a range of the benchmark. APCM also recommends that a similar benchmark and range be

established for the minimum amount of equity assets in the Fund. APCM also recommends that existing

language directing equity investments to fall within certain sub-thresholds be revised. APCM feels that the
language limits its ability to optimally manage the fund.

The Investment Committee concurs with APCM recommendations.






